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I am emailing to register my objection regarding the proposal of merging Stainborough borough parish with Dodworth and Tankersley wards.

Stainborough parish is a small rural ward and sits in Penistone East ward alongside 8 other rural wards at the moment and the proposal to merge
it with two urban wards is of concern to me as a resident. I believe if Stainborough was to be merged with these two urban wards we would lose
our identity as a small rural village which hadtotally different needs to the urban wards.

Residents of Stainborough and Hood Green support local businesses in the penistone ward. There is a bus service to Thurgoland and Penistone
where residents shop, attend doctors, dentists and hairdressers. There is no bus service to either Dodworth or Tankersley and a lot of the
residents are elderly and unable to drive.

Stainborough is a quiet village with no commercial businesses in operation. Where as Tankersley and Dodworth are both industrial areas and
have vast sites of commercial use.

There is a bus service for the village children to attend the high school in Penistone but none to Horizon school in town.

Regards



Attached Documents:

None attached




